
Hall Staff Organize Donation to Center for Grieving Children 

Portland, Maine – Staff at Hall Internet Marketing organized a donation drive of craft and office supplies 

to support the Center for Grieving Children, a Portland, Maine non-profit organization that provides 

peer support, outreach, and education to grieving children, teens, and families. 

Cash donations and supplies from a list of desired materials were collected at Hall and delivered to the 

Center’s Forest Avenue location on September 21, 2015. 

“It’s very important for all communities have an outlet for children and families that encourages hope, 

healing, and emotional growth through difficult times,” said Megan Cullity, Administrative Assistant and 

drive organizer at Hall. “We are lucky to have The Center for Grieving Children offering this wonderful 

service to Greater Portland. We are more than happy to support their mission in any way we can.” 

 
About The Center for Grieving Children 
The Center for Grieving Children serves more than 4,000 grieving children, teens, families, and young 
adults annually through peer support, outreach, and education. Founded in 1987, the Center’s mission is 
to provide loving support that encourages the safe expression of grief and loss and fosters each 
individual’s resilience and emotional well-being. 

 

About Hall Internet Marketing 
Hall Internet Marketing is a 16 year old digital marketing agency based in Portland, Maine made up of a 

diverse team of web marketers, designers and developers. They work collaboratively to create and 

execute comprehensive marketing strategies for Retail and B2B clients. Hall is a recipient of the 2014 

Governor’s Award for Business Excellence and is a 2015 Best Place to Work in Maine. 

http://www.cgcmaine.org/donate-3/wish-list/
http://www.cgcmaine.org/
http://hallme.com/

